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March 29th, 2021 

 

Dear Bayridge Community: 

 

As you may be aware (or have noticed), I am expecting my second child later this Spring. While 

this is a very exciting time for myself and my family, it is also bittersweet, in that my time at 

Bayridge will soon be concluding. To that end, this will be my last week at Bayridge and my last 

day on site will be this coming Thursday April 1st, 2021. 

 

In planning for this transition, I am pleased to announce that the district has appointed Tina Saito 

to fill in as Acting Principal beginning April 6th, 2021 through to the end of the school year on 

June 30th, 2021. Tina is currently an administrator at Morgan Elementary, and has been working 

as a Vice Principal there for the last couple of years. You may see her and I together from time to 

time this week as we prepare for this transition. 

 

I wanted to take this opportunity now to personally thank you for the all the love and support you 

have shown me over my 3 years here at Bayridge. From the very first day, I have felt so 

incredibly fortunate to have worked alongside such a wonderful group of students, staff and 

parents. I have truly enjoyed my time at Bayridge and the opportunity to work, learn and play---

in the service of children. The Bayridge community will forever hold a special place in my heart. 

I wish you all the very best! 

 

With deepest appreciation and gratitude, 

 

Bhupinder Shergill 

 

 

 

 

  


